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Children in Need 
On Friday 15th November, Earlston High School held a non-uniform day in 
aid of Children in Need. Many of our senior students made a particular 
effort to come dressed in Pudsy-themed gear. A bake sale was held thanks 
to the home cooking of our S4 students. All proceeds from the day were 
donated to the school’s nominated charities and Children in Need. 
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Inspire Learning 
Earlston High School was the 4th and largest school so far to go through deployment of pupil 
iPads. Throughout the whole week the Inspire Learning team have been working round the 
clock to ensure all our pupils receive their iPads. Pupils attended a fun-filled and exciting 
session to receive and set up their iPads. We also had a very special visit from Doug Beck, 
Vice President, Americas and Northeast Asia for Apple. He took time to speak with some of 
our pupils, staff and our Digital Ambassadors. We would like to say a huge thank you to the 
Inspire Learning team for all their hard work and for helping our pupils. 
 
 
 
 



EARLSTON HIGH SCHOOL NEWS 22nd November 2019 
  

  

Art Exhibition 
On November 19th and 20th, the Art and 
Design department held its annual Art 
Exhibition. This displays some of the work 
of our National 5, Higher and Advanced 
Higher students’ portfolio work from the 
previous year. It was great to see so many 
member of the community come along to 
take in some of the outstanding artistic 
talent we have here at EHS. Our pupils 
also had the opportunity to visit the 
exhibition during the school day. Miss 
MacBeth’s class decided to experiment 
with their new iPads to create visual tours 
of the exhibition. 
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